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Events and Dates to 

Keep in Mind. 
Report Cards:  Wednesday, January 9 Report 

Cards will go home. Please take time to discuss any 
concerns you make have with your child.  

MLK Holiday: There will be NO school January 21 

100 Day of School: Morningside Elementary will 

celebrate the 100th Day of School Thursday, 
January 24. More information to come.  

PTO Meeting: MSES will have a PTO meeting 

Thursday, January 17, at 5:00. Parents please join 
us.  

Pride Partner Time: Friday, February 1.  We 

will have Pride Partner Time from 8:30-9:00. If 
you have children between the ages of two and 
four, we welcome you to come for story time in 
the Media Center.   

Pizza Hut in Perry Closed 
If your child has received a reward to receive a free 

pizza from the Pizza Hut, please take them to the 

Pizza Hut in Kathleen. The Pizza Hut in Perry has 

closed.  

 

Earn a Free Ticket to Six Flags Over 

Georgia 
Students can earn a free ticket to Six Flags Over 
Georgia by logging six hours of reading. The parent 
information letter about the program and the 
reading logs will be coming home in your child's 
weekly folder. Students have until Feb 22, 2019 to 
log their six hours of reading. Please turn in the 
completed logs to the classroom teacher. Tickets 
will be awarded at the final awards ceremony for 
each grade level in May.  

                     

Parent School 

Climate Survey   
Parents please take a few minute of your 

time and fill out the Parent School Climate 

Survey. You can do this by going to MSES 

web site or MSES Facebook page. Click on 

the parent school Climate Survey link and 

answer the following questions. Your input  

is very important to us. We value your 

opinion. 

 

Dates and Events at a Glance  

January  

 9   Report Cards 
21  MLK Holliday  

24  100th Day of School  

   February  

1  Pride Partner Time  

 

Parents We Need Your Help  
MSES is looking for some parents to volunteer their 
time to be our AR Prize Patrol. We need a group of 
parents that will be willing to bag-up AR prizes to be 
given out to students once a month. If this is 
something you would be interest in, please fill out the 
flyer pertaining to this information.   

If you would like your child to earn a 
special treat tomorrow, please tell me 
where you can find MSES Parent School 
Climate Survey to be filled out.  
Cut this portion of this newsletter out, 
return it to school the next day, and 
receive a treat.  
 

 

P. Harper 
Family and Parent Engagement Coordinator  
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